
O F F I C E R S  

President- Rev. Forrest B. Chilton 

                     fchilton@insightbb.com                      

Vice President– Charlie Scott 

                    cscott@insightbb.com 

Secretary--  Chuck Scott  

          Chuck.scott@insightbb.com                        

Treasurer-  Scott Giltner 

                    stgilt@earthlink.net 

Registrar-   Junior Murdock 

                    junior@murdock.win.net 

Chaplain-   Rev. Forrest B. Chilton 

                    fchilton@insightbb.com                      

Historian-   Robert Brent 

                    rab9861@insightbb.com 

Chancellor- Carl Ludwig 

                    springstone@att.net 

C.G. Commander– Vacant 

                     

Commander Emeritus- Ed Myles 

                    myles12@bellsouth.net 

Newsletter- Charlie Scott 

                    cscott@insightbb.com 

Webmaster–Tom Higgins 

                     thiggins@insightbb.com               

 Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 
Sons of the American Revolution 

October 2012 Volume 5 Issue 10 

                                   Chapter Monthly Newsletter 

 

 

 

Isaac Shelby 

Painted Stone Settlers Colonial Days 

An estimated 700 students from several schools attended the annual Painted Stone 

Settlers event that showcased what life was like in Kentucky in the late 1700’s and 

early 1800’s. Our chapter had space where the students could try their hand at    

writing with a quill pen. Collen Wilson, Director of the NSSAR’s Center for       

Advancing America’s Heritage was with us on student’s day. 

The picture on the left shows Kathy Cummings, President of the Painted Stone Settlers and Colleen Wilson, Director of 

the CAAH enjoying a conversation. The  picture on the right shows students writing with a quill pen. 

A highlight of our day 

was when these two 

students walked into 

our booth and recited 

the Preamble to the 
Constitution. They 

were rewarded with a 

Liberty Bell coin. 

Some of the students 

did a real good job 

writing with the quill 

pen. 

 
Liberty Bell coins 

were given to some 

of our writers. 
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Painted Stone Settlers, Long Run Massacre 

Painted Stone Settler member gives a presentation about 

women’s clothes in the 1780’s. 

Indian re-enactors, like those above and to 

the left, prepare to ambush the Painted 

Stone Settlers like what happened over 230 

years ago at the Long Run Massacre. 

Middletown Parade 

GIS members Rev. Forrest Chilton, Chuck Scott, Scott Giltner and Vic 

Bitter take part in the Middletown Parade. The pictures above show the 

group on the parade route. 

 

The picture to the left shows Scott Giltner’s children: Elizabeth, Andrew 
and Lara Rose. 
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Color Guard Events 

Color Guard ready to post Colors at Painted Stone Settlers event. Included in picture are: Noble Roberts, Charlie Scott, 

Scott Giltner and Vic Bitter. Others in picture are members of the Painted Stone Settlers. 

After posting Colors at the Crawford Middle School in Lexington, our group took time to pose for a picture with 

Miss Kentucky. (L-R):  Charlie Scott, Al Coleman, Roger Bain, Miss Kentucky Jessica Casebolt, Tom Higgins, 

Bob Bynum and John H. Huffman, Sr.   Al and Roger are from the Lafayette Chapter and John is the Louisville 

Thruston Chapter President.  
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Other Pictures 

Chuck Scott 

 

For the past several years, for Veterans Day, 

Chuck has been placing around 1600 flags in his 

neighborhood. It’s a beautiful sight for the 
neighbors as they ride down the street. The main 

purpose is to not forget those who were in the 

service of our country. 

 

Chuck needs help in doing this. He will tell us at 

our next meeting how and when we can help.  

Charlie Scott and Miss Kentucky 

 

This picture was snapped at the event at 

Crawford Middle School, Lexington 

Scott Giltner repairing an old stone wall at Old Livingston 
Presbyterian Cemetery near Fredonia, KY. Two Rev. War 
Soldiers are buried in the cemetery. 



October 2012 Page 5 

Honor Flight 

Tom & Laura Jones Vice President General of the Central District Rev. Forrest Chilton and Chuck 

Scott holds the Central District SAR flag. 

Some of the Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter members who attended the Honor Flight reception. From left to right: Marshall 

Wilkins, Chuck Scott, Scott Giltner, Joe Parish, Bob Bynum, Tom Jones and Dennis Scott. 

 

120 World War II Veterans were greeted at the Louisville Airport when they returned after visiting the WWII          

Memorial in Washington D.C. 

Photos by John H. Huffman, Sr. 


